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NEWSLETTER 18 – 31.03.2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

As we break up for Easter please can I ask that you still contact us if your child tests 

positive for Covid even if it is in the holidays. We will still need to support Track and Trace 

to identify close contacts who need to isolate to reduce spread in our community. Please 

email office@hallcroft.notts.sch.uk Thank you. 

Tests 

Please note that if your child has symptoms and either you identify, or school does, that they 

need to get a “test” that this must be a PCR Test. You get a PCR test by phoning 119 for an 

appointment and they will give you a time to go to what is usually Riverside Doctors car park. 

You will then get the result back from the NHS about 24 hours later. At school we need the 

result from a PCR test to allow a child who has been symptomatic back into school. 

I realise that as the number of tests and access to tests increases it can be confusing but I 

am really keen that we follow the guidelines exactly and, hopefully, with your support we can 

continue to keep pupils, families and staff as safe as possible. 

Over the holiday please follow the rules and do Hands, Face, Space and keep our community 

rates as low as possible. Then we will be able to welcome everyone back on Monday 19th 

April. 

Wishing you a lovely Easter Holiday. 

Kind regards 

 
Jo Cook 

 

Jo Cook 

Head Teacher 
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